
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Ron May, director, administrative services 
 
Re: School Start Times 
 
Date: June 23, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
The Board of Education goal under Excellence 2.4 states, “Investigate the impact of 
adjusting school start times.” 
 
During the 2015-16 school year, a committee comprised of district- and building-level 
administrators met to look at the research involving later start times for secondary 
students. The committee also discussed potential impacts that changing start times 
might have on Lawrence Public Schools. 
 
Report: 
This report will provide information from research pertaining to later school start times. It 
will also provide potential scenarios for changing start times and possible impact. 
 


